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Brown Tail Moth Infestation  
We've had reports of the re-appearance of 

the brown tail moths which plagued Love's 

Farm earlier this year. Hunts District Council 

are aware of the problem and are currently 

deciding the course of action they will take. 

Take a look at our website and link to a leaflet 

on the action to take.  

 

Our electronic newsletter 
Our Love’s Farm newsletter is published on a 

monthly basis. We alternate between a paper 

edition given to every household, and our 

electronic newsletter sent to everyone signed 

up to the Love’s Farm Website. If you haven’t 

already, sign up to the website and you will 

receive the electronic newsletter every other 

month.  http://www.ourlovesfarm.co.uk/  

 

Love's Farm Youth Club  
The Love's Farm Youth Club is back after the 

summer holidays. Tuesdays at the Round 

House School hall, 5-7pm for 8 to 14 year 

olds. We'd love to see some new faces and 

parents are welcome too. Contact: 

youthclub@ourlovesfarm.co.uk  

 

Our monthly quiz 
Join us at the Reedman's Bar at St Neots 

Football Club on the last Friday of the month. 

Bring your own drinks and glasses. Max of 6 

people per team. £1 per person. 

 

Love’s Farm health walks 
The Huntingdonshire Health 

Walk Scheme are starting 

walks in Love’s Farm, once a 

month. The health walks are 

suitable for people who want 

to improve their health and wellbeing. New 

walkers are always welcome to join the 

walks, whether you are currently active or if 

you haven’t exercised for a while. The first 

three walks are on 27 October and Monday 8 

December. Meet at St Neots Football club at 

10am. Refreshments served afterwards. 

Parking problems 
A reminder that we are collecting evidence of 

parking issues on Love’s Farm, please send 

us photographs: parking@ourlovesfarm.co.uk  
 

New on the forum 
Take a look on the Love’s Farm website 

community forums. Latest discussions 

include:  
 Newspapers delivered daily 

 Items for sale 

 

Keep in touch 
We always like to hear feedback on our 

newsletter by emailing  

keela.shackell@ourlovesfarm.co.uk .  
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